
 
 

 
 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATIONS 

 

Tuesday, May 28, 2024 
and 

Monday, June 24, 2024 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of West Hollywood’s specially 
scheduled meeting (05/28/24) and regularly scheduled meeting (06/24/24) of the 
Historic Preservation Commission have been cancelled due to a lack of 
agenda items. 

 

THE NEXT MEETING of the West Hollywood Historic Preservation Commission 
will be a special scheduled meeting on Tuesday, June 25, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. at 
the Plummer Park Community Center, Rooms 5 and 6, 7377 Santa Monica 
Boulevard, West Hollywood, California 90046. 
 
Up-to-date information regarding the meeting will be posted on-line at www.weho.org or you may 
contact the Commission Secretary at HPCPublicComments@weho.org. 

Gabriele Gonzales 
  
GABRIELE GONZALES 
INTERIM COMMISSION SECRETARY 
 
AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING 
 
State of California )  
County of Los Angeles )  
City of West Hollywood )  
 
I declare under penalty of perjury that I am employed by the City of West Hollywood in the Office of the City Clerk, and that this document was posted 
on: 
 
Date:  May 9, 2024 
Signature:\\Alyssa T. Poblador\\   
Office of the City Clerk 
 

Мы сообщаем вам об обсуждении проекта. Для дополнительной информации на русском 
языке звоните: 323-848-6826. 

City of West Hollywood 
Community Development Department 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 


